Public Hearing March 2, 2000

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a public hearing on Thursday, March 2, 2000 at noon, with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Sherry Wehr present.

The purpose of the meeting was to give explanation and to receive citizens views and comments on the proposed use of funds for the FFY 2000 Community Development Block Grant Program:

Mr. Anthony Cugini, stated the various aspects of the program and the history of previous years with the program.

The expected allocation is \$158, 351.00, of which \$119,598.35 will be used for housing rehabilitation.

Elderly Home Safety, \$15,000, Administration \$23,252.65, Audit 500

There being no public comment meeting adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner Sec- Treas.